
Student COVID -19 Daily Home-Screening

Do you have a fever (temperature over 100.4°F) without having taken any fever 
reducing medications?

New Loss of Taste or Smell? Muscle or Body Aches? Cough?

Shortness of Breath? Repeated Shaking/Chills? Headache?

Have you had any of these symptoms in the past 24 hours not related to allergies? 

Have you experienced any Gastrointestinal symptoms such as nausea/ vomiting, diarrhea, or loss of 
appetite?

Have you or anyone you have been in close contact with (within 6 feet for 15 or 
more minutes) been diagnosed with COVID-19?

Have you been asked to self-isolate or quarantine by a medical professional or by a local 
public health official?

All students and employees are required to conduct this COVID-19 Daily Self-Check 

Do you currently have any of the following symptoms or have you experienced any of 
the following symptoms in the past 24 hours? If so, STAY HOME and follow the steps 
below: 
1. Immediately notify the Dean of Students.

Immediately contact the Student Health Servcices or call the UAMS COVID-19 Screening 
Line at 800-632-4502to arrange a COVID-19 test.

 Report your test results using the pridestrong@uapb.edu email.
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If you start feeling sick, follow steps 1-3 above.

If you are told to isolate or quarantine by a medical professional, immediatley notify Student 
Health Services at pridestrong@uapb.edu 
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